
 

 

  
 
 
Tuesday 4th May 2021 
 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we will be continuing our learning about Farm Animals.  
 

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will continue phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 

frequency words. We will learn the tricky words ‘have’, ‘like’, ‘some’, ‘come.’  

 
English and Topic 
We will be learning about Farm Animals and their young. We will learn facts about different 
farm animals. Our writing focus will be to start writing an information book about farm animals. 
We will be encouraging the children to write more than one sentence, using school writing, 
clear finger spaces and full stops.  
 
Maths 

This week will be learning to share objects into two groups. We will use the vocabulary share, 
divide and halve.  

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words in our class page ongoing 

resources.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs. 

3. Please listen to/read with your child each day. Please keep this in their 
book bags each day. Books will be collected in on Thursday morning to 
quarantine. 

4. Practise writing a rhyming string- cat- fat- rat. Give your child a starting 
word and ask them to write that word and then a list of ones that rhyme.  

5. Practise doubling numbers up to 10 using objects and sharing up to 20 objects into two groups.   

6. Share information books and practise finding information. Can your child use the contents 
page?  

7. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 
 

Action points 

★There will be no PE this week but we will still have many movement breaks and physical 
activities set up outside for the class.  
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★ Please collect old newspapers for our craft area. 
★Please remember to leave reading books in your child’s book bag each day and to return these 
on Thursday morning.    
 

If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
 
 Reception Team. 


